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SEMPER PARATUS
USCG AUXILIARY, FLOTILLA 17-6 NEWSLETTER 

BRAVO ZULU

MEETING: April 4, 2016, Lee Wenner Park building.  Social at 1800, meeting at 1900. Recommended uniform is Tropical Blue with authorized awards and decorations.

TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES:  An online navigation course is now available to the public.  The USCG Auxiliary is offering MODERN MARINE NAVIGATION.  This course is designed for the average recreational boater to improve navigational skills on local waters, i.e., the basics of plotting, reading charts, identifying ATONs and using them to find your way on the water as well as an introduction to electronic navigation.  It is the only navigation course to be completely vetted by the USCG Navigation Center.  
If you enroll in the course use your flotilla number as the “promo code” on the Modern Marine Navigation course website.  This provides you with a discount off the purchase price.  

April 23rd -  New Member Training – Eight mandated Training Classes at our Flotilla building.  Civilian clothes are okay.  Any questions, please contact Eustace King.
PUBLIC AFFAIRS:  Your help is wanted and needed!   Still looking for flotilla members for the Harbortown Marina Nautical Flea Market, Saturday and Sunday, April 2-3, from 8am to 4pm.  Tropical Blue uniform or Coast Guard Auxiliary polo shirt and shorts is the attire.  Please contact Bill Strawn @ 361-877-2571.
The Coastal Angler Magazine show is at the Boaters’ Exchange on April 9th.  We need flotilla members from 8am until 5pm on April 9.  Please send Bill Strawn an email at billstrawn82@gmail.com with the times you can help.

REMINDER:  The use of Coast Guard personnel, equipment, and facilities in advertising productions is PROHIBITED because of the potential for actual, implied, or perceived Coast Gard endorsement of the products or services.  – COMDTINST M5728.2D B.14 U.S.C.659 (ALCOAST)(MOPIC) Section h

While we are in uniform and/or on an AUXFAC and under orders, we represent the Coast Guard and as such, the perception of an implied endorsement in advertising is prohibited.  This is just a reminder to all members and incoming members of the USCG Auxiliary of this directive from the Coast Guard and that this directive also applies to us.

SUBMISSION OF FORMS:  All forms are to be submitted to submitforms@earthlink.net.  This address should ONLY be used for the submission of forms.  Some members are sending correspondence other than forms to the above address.  This inbox is not checked daily.  DO NOT SEND any other correspondence to the above address.  

Any correspondence on any subject sent to Gil Steinfort other than forms should be sent to sois17@earthlink.net.  

WREATH:  The final and acceptable version of the flotilla memorial wreath was displayed at the March Flotilla meeting.  It has already been used at the ceremony for the Last Naval Battle of the American Revolution fought just off Cape Canaveral on March 10, 1783.  It is available for any Coast Guard family member’s funeral and will be used at ceremonies during Veteran’s Day, Memorial Day and other patriotic remembrances.  
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